
CONSTRUCTION DETAILS

The Hesperian Boulevard Corridor 
Improvement Project, located in the heart 
of the San Lorenzo community, will beautify 
and revitalize the Hesperian Corridor with an 
inviting streetscape between the I-880 (near 
Embers Way) overcrossing and A Street. 
The project is designed to benefit motorists, 
residents, businesses, pedestrians, and 
bicyclists. 

PROJECT FEATURES
• Wider Sidewalks with Aesthetic Elements

• Class II Buffered Bicycle Lanes with Green 
Pavement Treatments

• Community Gateway Features

• High Visibility Crosswalk Treatments

• Street Trees and Landscaping

• Fiberoptic Conduit

• Roadway and Pedestrian Lighting

• Pavement Rehabilitation

• Transit Priority System

• Adaptive Traffic Signal Control Technology

• Public Art

PROJECT LIMITS 

Hesperian Boulevard between 
I-880 overcrossing and A Street

Primary Gateway 
at Embers Way
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For project updates: www.acpwa.org | info@acpwa.org | (510) 670-5591

PROJECT FACT SHEET

Language and ADA translation available upon request by calling (510) 670-6578. 10/2/20
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Hesperian Boulevard
CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

When will construction begin and how long will it 
last?
The corridor improvements including wider 
sidewalks, upgraded traffic signals, resurfaced 
streets, landscaped median islands, buffered 
bicycle lanes, gateway features, street tree planting, 
and landscaping will begin in October 2020. All 
construction work is scheduled to be completed by 
Spring 2022.

How will construction impact my business?
The Public Works Agency is committed to 
minimizing the construction impacts. Whenever 
possible, access to all businesses will remain. Signs 
will be posted to facilitate access to businesses 
during construction.

The Project Contractor will coordinate with each 
property owner/resident to ensure access to their 
property is maintained during construction. The 
public can call (510) 670-5591 with concerns related 
to construction impacts.

Will cars be able to access my business easily 
when the project is completed? 
Yes, patrons will continue to enjoy access to your 
business. The existing left-turn and U-turn access 
along Hesperian Boulevard will not change. The 
ability to access your business from Hesperian 
Boulevard will remain unchanged. Right turns will 
also be maintained.

Will construction take place during holiday 
season? 
No construction activities will be conducted during 
the time perioud from Thanksgiving to New Year’s 
Day.

Will residents and businesses be informed before 
construction starts?
Residents and business owners along Hesperian 
Boulevard will be notified in advance of all 
construction activities in their areas. 

Who will maintain the new landscaping and streets 
trees being installed? 
Landscaped medians will be maintained by the 
Public Works Agency. Street trees will be installed in 
many of the sidewalk areas. However, in accordance 
with the County’s Tree Ordinance, property owners 
are required to maintain a quality neighborhood, 
which includes maintaining trees within the sidewalk 
area after the plant establishment period. 

Where can I get additional information?

Website: www.acpwa.org  

Call: (510) 670-5591  

Email: info@acpwa.org

Alameda County Public Works Agency

399 Elmhurst Street, Hayward, CA 94544 | (510) 670-5591 | www.acpwa.org

Intersection of Hesperian Boulevard and Paseo Grande


